


space under the Yonge-Steeles Corridor Secondary Plan.

 

·         No development proposals in this area should be approved until the Secondary Plan, which
Council approved in 2010, and is currently under appeal with the Local Planning Appeals Tribunal
(LPAT), is resolved.

 

·         The developers in these types of situations walk away making large profits and leave all the
problems this development will cause for the community to deal with.  There are no positive impacts
for the community with this proposal.

 

The developer needs to consult with community members, the Spring Farm Ratepayers Association
and other concerned groups to listen to their views, concerns, and suggestions for improvement
before any decision can be rendered.
 
Thanks
Kim Kruse




